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We hope you all had a great Easter break, and thank you to everyone who got involved in our Easter 
events – all our children have been very busy, take a look at what exciting things they’ve been up to.  
 
Lambs Topic – Our Community 
The Lamb’s children have been learning about the wider community, going out in our nursery bus 
exploring the environment around nursery and taking country walks. 

 
While on the walks we talked about flowers and vegetables 
and how to grow them, which made us think about our 
garden.  
We are currently growing vegetables and the children are 
excited watching how big they get and what they will taste 
like. 
If you could join in and send us some photographs of the 
children gardening at home that would be great fun. 
 

Ducklings & Farmers Topic – Social Events 
The children held a Grandparent’s morning which was brilliant for both young and ‘not so young.’ 
Our visitors enjoyed a good catch-up and a glass of juice and some cakes 
while looking at the children’s work. 

 
This is so good for the community 
and helps the children to interact 
with the older generation. 
 
We had lots of fun playing 
outdoors, baking cakes and 
painting handprint cards. 
 

THANK YOU so much for the support of everyone who attended.   
 
THANK YOU 
We would like to thank parents who contributed to our occupation week by sharing their 
experiences with the nursery.  
The children loved learning about the different roles parents have in the 

community.   
 
Thank you to the 2 mums who are 
teachers, who read stories and did 
experiments with the children. 
 
We talked about what the children 
might want to be when they grow 
up. 
 

Being School Ready 
Some of our Farmer’s children will be leaving us soon and starting a great new adventure by going to 
Primary School. 
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We will be supporting the children in making their transition as smooth as possible by promoting 
independence, meeting their new teachers and school roleplay.  We will provide as much 
information as possible for both child and parents. 
 
Could all parents whose children are leaving for school/preschool inform us of which school they 
will be attending. 
 
 
Holiday Club 
Children who attend the Holiday Club were in for a real treat this week when they got the chance to 
learn about an electric car!   

They had a good look under the bonnet and were fascinated to 
learn how it works.  It even works by remote control with your 
phone!  Talk about Hi-Tech! 
 
For those ‘car mad’ dads out 
there who have probably seen 
them around this was a Tesla. 
 
The children were given a quiz 

to see the difference between a  fuel run car and an electric one, 
and were intrigued that you can just plug this one in to charge it up. 
 
General Information 
 

 Please can all parents who have the 30 hour grant ensure that they are checking their own 
eligibility each term.  Please ask for details if unsure how.  

 

 Please note we will be running a Toilet Training Workshop on Tuesday 29th May at 3pm – 
please let us know if you would like to attend. 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
Monday May 7th  May Bank Holiday – We are Closed 
 
Friday 18th May Celebrate the Royal Wedding a little early with Prince Harry & 

Meghan Markle! - Dress for a Party! 
 
Monday 28th May  Spring Bank Holiday – We are Closed  
 
Tuesday 29th May  Toilet Training Workshop – 3pm – please ask for details 
 
w/c 28th May   Half Term - Monday-Friday for grant children 
 
Tuesday 4th June  Sports Day – All proceeds to NSPCC 
 
Friday 15th June   Father’s Day - Yes it’s early but we can’t forget the dads! 

 

Saturday 16th June  Norden Carnival – Family Fun Day Out – Please ask for details 
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FANCY A PARTY? 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children’s party centre, located on the top floor at 
Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook? 

Search ‘Running Wild Parties’ and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. 
If you’re interested in booking your child’s Private Party at Running Wild, please go to 

www.runningwildparties.co.uk - or call Paula on 0161 653 1996 
For all current info/updates www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk 

 
Bye For Now 

 

Nadia & Team 
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